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T h e  M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  M i s s i o n  T o  H a i t i

Christopher And Bonnie Webb

Sponsoring a child is the best way to help Haiti. You can sponsor a child at www.missiontohaiti.org

Dear Friends,

So much has happened this last year that we would love
to share with you. In July, Bonnie and I had the privilege to
help oversee, with some friends, a youth leadership confer-
ence for fifty young men and women in one of our Haitian
schools. These young people were so hungry to hear the Word
of God and absorbed the six messages that were shared.
Many of these young people have never had the opportunity
to learn about spiritual leadership. In November, Bonnie
and I had the privilege to travel to North Carolina to speak
in a church with individuals who are burdened to go to
Haiti with us this March. We had an amazing time sharing
about the culture of Haiti and the opportunity they have to
come and be a blessing. Bonnie and I have many stories and
memories of being able to serve. 

Two years ago the Lord began to work in our hearts to
start Christian schools and a college on the mission field one
day. Since then I have been praying for a clear direction
from the Lord to improve my skills to do the work which He
has laid on my heart. In September I felt the call to return
to Pensacola Christian College to further my education. This
is the college where Bonnie and I first met in the fall of 2010.

I have been approved to get my master’s degree in
Educational Leadership. Bonnie and I will be moving back
to Pensacola this summer to prepare for my first semester of
my master’s program. This course will take me three or more
years to complete. I want to ask everyone to keep Bonnie and
me in your prayers as we take this leap of faith.

We want to personally thank everyone for supporting us
in Mission To Haiti. This year marks our sixth year with the
organization. When I was a child I had the opportunity to
serve Mission To Haiti alongside my grandfather and uncle.
It has been a privilege to serve the ministry and our support-
ers. We look forward to what the Lord will allow us to do in
the upcoming years. I want to leave you with a verse that
has been on my heart these past months. “Now therefore
stand and see this great thing, which the Lord will do before
your eyes.” 1 Samuel 12:16

Sincerely in Christ,
Chris and Bonnie Webb

Our prayers go with Chris and Bonnie as
they make the transition from Mission To
Haiti to college to further their education.

Chris and Bonnie will finish with
Mission To Haiti at the end of March. In
their place, Chelsea Nealey will be work-
ing with the Sponsorship Program.
Chelsea has already begun to learn the
system, so that when Chris and Bonnie
finish, the transition will be seamless. 

Several months ago when Chris and
Bonnie shared with us their desire to pre-
pare for future ministry, we could see the
hand of God working in their lives. We do
not know where this new journey will take
them, but we pray that the Lord will use
this opportunity to accomplish something
wonderful through them. 
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The VISION
If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Mission To Haiti is a 501(c)3 organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

Partnership In Missions

Chelsea Nealey has begun working in
the Sponsorship Program as Chris
and Bonnie prepare to transition to
Pensacola Christian College. 

In many ways, Chelsea is no
stranger to Haiti. She first went to
Haiti as a small child with her fami-
ly. Since then, she has been there
many times, helping her dad, Bill Jr.,
in Sponsorship and with the teams. 

Chelsea will be traveling to the
field, helping our Haitian partners
collect updates. She will also be pro-
cessing those updates from our state-
side office in Miami. 

Chelsea is excited to serve. If you
need to contact her regarding your
sponsored child, you can email her at
cnealey@missiontohaiti.org or call her
at 305-456-7777. Thank you. 

We Need
Creole
Bibles

This month, we would
like to give Bibles to 50
men who will be attend-
ing the men’s conference
during the March Team.
A Creole Bible costs $12.
Fifty Bibles would cost
$600. Your gift will put
God’s Word in the
hands of men who are
eager to know the
truth. Thank you for
giving the Word of Life!

March Team To Work At Joineau

Chelsea Nealey Working In The
Sponsorship Program

Lord willing, the March Team will be leaving on March 25 to spend a week in
Haiti ministering in several communities where we serve. The team is planning
to hold a one-day conference for 50 men in the area of Ti Goave. Pastor Brucely
has invited men from outlying churches who desire strong, biblical training.
The team is also planning to distribute food in several communities who need
the help. Our Haitian partners just reported that Haiti is projected to have food
shortages this spring. It is because Hurricane Matthew ruined so many crops.
These food distributions are more important than ever. The team will finish the
week by painting the Joineau church and school. The new paint will transform
this important facility into attractive buildings that will draw children and
families. Please keep the March Team in your daily prayers. Thank you. 


